BELLFOUNTAIN PARK

COMMUNITY MEETING

You are invited! On behalf of Benton County Natural Areas
& Parks, we would like to invite you to a community meeting

to talk about the features in Bellfountain Park.
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/;Vhen: A

Saturday, August 17, 2019
12:00 to 2:00 pm
(Lunch: 12 -12:30 pm)

Where:

Bellfountain Park Shelter
24849 Park Road
Monroe, OR

A community meeting will also be held in
Spanish on July 31, 2019 at 7:00 pm at

K Bellfountain Park. /

s

For ADA accommodations or more information:

Adam Stebbins, Natural Resource Coordinator
Adam.Stebbins@co.benton.or.us or (541) 766-6085
https://www.co.benton.or.us/parks




